



Date: February 20, 2017

The Honorable Sig Hutchinson Wake County Board of Commissioners Wake County Office Building P. O. Box 550 Raleigh, NC 27602

Dear Chair Hutchinson:

The term of Mrs. Doris D. Huebner as a Trustee of Wake Technical Community College will expire on June 30, 2017.

Mrs. Huebner has served the College for 3 years; appointed in 2014. She currently serves as Vice Chair of the Board of Trustees and has become an extremely valuable member to our Board. It would be most helpful to keep Mrs. Huebner's experience and understanding of the College's needs on our Board.

I solicit your support in securing the reappointment of Mrs. Huebner to a term beginning July 1, 2017 and ending June 30, 2021. She would like very much to continue serving the College, and I would greatly appreciate your consideration of her reappointment.

If you have any questions, please feel free to call me at 919-423-1059 or Dr. Scott at 919-866-5141.

Respectfully,

Thomas F. Looney

Chair, Board of Trustees

c: Dr. Stephen C. Scott Mrs. Doris D. Huebner